
WINTER STORAGE GENERAL INFORMATION 
* Winter storage usually takes place the first full weekend in November. 
* Once units are stored, you do not have access to them and they are not 
released until the first part of April at your assigned time. 
* The cost for the season is $200 for the first 20' of occupied space plus $12 
per foot thereafter. State sales tax will be added to the total storage fee. 
* Space is first offered to those who stored the previous year. They have until 
August 8th to return their application. Starting August  15th, reservations 
are accepted on a "first come, first serve basis". 
* NOTE TO NEW CUSTOMERS: You may mail your application and deposit in 
prior to the August date. We will NOT cash your check until we know that we 
have space for you. When we open storage to new customers, applications we 
have received will be given option to store in the order they were received and as 
space allows. If we do not have space available, your check will be returned to 
you. 
* Space is reserved by completing the Winter Storage Application and sending it 
with a $50 deposit. Once your application is accepted and payment is processed, 
the $50 is non-refundable. However, if we do not accept your application due to 
lack of space, the $50 deposit will be returned to you. 
* You are then notified of the specific date and time frame for you to arrive at 
the fairgrounds, sign your contract, make final payment and place your unit into 
storage. 
* In March, you will be notified of a specific date and specific time to arrive and 
remove your unit from storage (takes place around the first part of April). 
* All units that are not taken out the assigned weekend will have two weeks to remove 

their unit or pay $50 per week storage fee.  All units must be removed by May 1st, 2018.   
 

 

Sincerely, 

Cathy Cunningham 

330-633-6200 ext. 202 

summitcofair2@gmail.com 

 

 

 

(Note: Storage will be removed on April 7th and 8th, 2018) 

SUMMIT COUNTY FAIRGROUNDS 

 WINTER STORAGE APPLICATION 


